UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

QUEZON CITY

VoIP Trunkline 981-8500 Local: 2558, 2556 DIRECT LINE: (632) 929-5401, (632) 927-1835

Fax: (632) 928-2863

E-Mail: chancellor.updiliman@up.edu.ph

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

9 August 2016

MEMORANDUM ORDER NO. MLT 16-171

TO

All Concerned

SUBJECT

Changes in the Schedule of Registration

This is to reiterate Memorandum Order No. MLT 16-170 extending registration for the First Semester AY 2016-2017 to 10 August 2016, Wednesday at 5:00 PM. In addition, I am extending payment to 7 September 2016, Wednesday at 5:00 PM. Change of matriculation deadline is on 16 August 2016.

Please do validate your registration as soon as possible and attend classes.

MICHAEL L. TAN, PhD

Chancellor